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Public Hearing 
Annual Agricultural District Inclusion 

February 24, 2011 
 

 The Public Hearing on requests of inclusion of viable agricultural 
land in agricultural districts received within the designated time period in 
2011 was called to order by the Chair at 10:00 A.M.  Six Legislative 
members were present, Legislators Huttleston, Monell, and Roberts  being 
absent. 
 
 There were 7 people in attendance. 
 
 The Clerk read the legal notice as published in the official 
newspapers. 
 
 Elaine Jardine, Planning Director, spoke.  “This year we received 
several requests for inclusion into the Agricultural Districts during the 
designated period, January 2 through January 31.  We ended up with a 
total of 6 farms, 14 properties, and 695 acres being included this year 
within two Agricultural Districts, Spencer and North Tioga.  I went out and 
field verified any farm that any of our Ag Agency Staff or myself was not 
familiar with, and they are all agricultural viable land, which are eligible 
for inclusion.” 
 
 There being no further comments, the hearing was adjourned at 
10:02 A.M.   
 
 


